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I am a recently retired mental health counselor who lives in Portland, Oregon and I am writing to
encourage you to support the Cap and Trade bill that will be phased in by taxing carbon emitters in my
area first.  I have great concerns about the effects of letting carbon pollution continue at its current rate;
the effects of disturbed weather systems is a daily concern. Shortsightedness is no longer an option.  We
must take the responsibility of building a sustainable future.

Thanks you for you efforts in passing this bill.

Mary Englert
Portland, Oregon
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